City of Aurora

Department of Public Works ¢ 44 East Downer Place ° Aurora, Illinois 60507-2067
Enginecering Division ° 630.256.3200 ¢ FAX 630.256.3229

Kenneth Schroth, PE.
Director of Public Works
City Engineer

August 23rd, 2016
To: Dan Feltman P.E. CFM FF
New Development Coordinator

From: Dan Goewey
Civil Eng. 1

[ -00817

Re: Acceptance of Public Improvements
Our Lady of Mercy — 801 S. Eola Rd.
Proj. No. 03.062
Developer: Engineer:
Diocese of Joliet DC Consulting Engineers, Inc.
Anne Suranovic N/A
FAX: N/A FAX: 630-834-0126

Please start procedures for acceptance of the public improvements for the above referenced
project. Our inspectors have conducted a final inspection of the improvements. The owner
has made all required repairs and has submitted record drawings.

Due to project specific circumstances, we recommend accepting the improvements and
waving the maintenance period for this project.

If you have any questions, let me know.
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